
 
 

Dear Contracted Parties Summit Attendee: 
  
This is a reminder that the block of discounted rooms at the Hyatt Regency 
Paris Étoile expires soon. If you want to secure a room at the discounted rate, 
please reserve your room using this link before 15 April.  
  
Both virtual and in person attendees will need to register for the CP Summit 
and the Combating DNS Abuse Workshop. Registration will close on 1 
May, 2024. 
  
Additional information includes agenda and sponsorship information is 
available at https://www.icann.org/cpsummit.  
  
We are looking forward to seeing you in Paris! 
  
Best regards, 
  
Andee Hill 
Director, GDD Accounts 
ICANN 
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